From: Jessica Vasquez [mailto:jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 2:40 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Ald. Rosa's Trip to MN

Steve, 

Alderman Rosa attended the Local Progress convening at St Paul, MN this past weekend. He is a member of Local Progress and was asked to be a panelist on the "Participatory Democracy" session on Friday, July 13th from 3:30 PM - 5:00 PM. 

He departed Chicago to St. Paul, MN on Friday, July 13th  at 7:31 via United, and returned Sunday at 9:45 PM to Chicago. The cost for the roundtrip flight was $308.40. Local Progress subsidized the cost by providing $200 in travel reimbursement. 

Ald. Rosa stayed at the Hilton Minneapolis (1001 Marquette Ave South, MN 55403) for two nights at a rate of $179 plus tax per night for a double, the hotel room was covered entirely by Local Progress. 

Please let me know if you need more information regarding Ald. Rosa's recent trip to Minnesota. 

Best,

Jessica

--
Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff
Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward
